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19th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of year 11 students applying to Rooks Heath Sixth Form 

 

Sixth Form Prospective Parents Evening – Wednesday 4th November 

 

We are delighted to invite you to our virtual Sixth Form Prospective Parents Evening. This year, due to the 

nature of measures in place in response to the Covid-19 pandemic, we will host the Sixth Form Prospective 

Parents Evening online via resources available on our website. 

 

Rooks Heath is proud to be part of the Harrow Sixth Form Collegiate which offers a wide range of post-16 

courses for all students. A digital copy of the Sixth Form Collegiate information brochure can be found in the 

sixth form section of our website. 

 

Rooks Heath offers a range of A level and BTEC Level 3 courses. A digital copy of our prospectus can be found in 

the sixth form section of our website. Please note that there are minimum entrance requirements for all of our 

sixth form courses and a digital copy of these can be found in the sixth form section of our website. Before the 

live event year 11 students already at Rooks Heath will have the opportunity to attend subject information 

talks with our sixth form teachers.Unfortunately, due to health and safety limitations caused by the Covid19 

pandemic we cannot offer these talks to external candidates however, there are course information leaflets in 

the sixth form section of our website. 

 

The live event will launch at 6:30pm on Wednesday 4th November and will hosted on Microsoft Teams. At the 

end of the live presentation, there will be an opportunity for parents, carers and students to ask questions in 

the live chat feature. The live presentation will be recorded so that it can be viewed by parents, carers and 

students who may be unable to access the live presentation. Please visit the website for additional resources 

related to our Sixth Form Prospective Parents Evening thereafter. 

 

Please register your interest in viewing the live event by emailing the sixth form administrator at the following 

email address – KShephard@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk You will receive an invitation email shortly before the 

live event starts on Wednesday 4th November. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Adam Wright 

Head of Sixth 
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